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Our small, rural areas rely on transient lodging tax to attract visitors to our area.  

Maupin, and all of South Wasco County, relies on tourism and recreation to drive our 

local economy.  If our Chamber, and other Chambers in Oregon have their funding 

cut, our small businesses will suffer the consequences.  Small businesses are 

already struggling due to the powerhouses that big box stores and online retailers 

have become.  Please consider the families that rely on tourism to keep their 

businesses afloat, and vote NO on HB 3556. 


